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Confirming our telephone conversation of August 29, Energy
Fuels personnel will meet with representatives of your staff
in Silver Spring to discuss a proposed expansion of the White
Mesa -Uranium Mill. However, if it fits your schedule, we
would prefer to make the meeting on September 30, rather than
September 29 as agreed. The meeting would still be at 9:00
a.m.

Please let me know if the change of date is not satisfactory. |

Otherwise, we will assume the meeting will take place on
September 30.=-

Representing Energy Fuels at the meeting will be Muril
Vincelette, Harold Roberts, George Glasier, and the under-
signed. Thank you for your cooperation in making these
arrangements..

Sincerely yours, .,

C. E. Baker, Environmental, $ SEP 12 SSCLicensing & Safety Director y955-
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